
      

Thanks for reading our newsletter. Do you have any comments, 

questions or anything else that you would like to share with us, 

comments are welcome. If you know more people who would like to 

receive this newsletter or if you no longer want to receive this 

newsletter, please send an email to info@wanaziwi.nl. For more 

news and general information have a look at our website: 

www.wanaziwi.nl. For now the website is only in Dutch. But for 

translations just contact us! 

 
 

 

 

For more information: 

 www.wanaziwi.nl 

 

Or e-mail us at: 

info@wanaziwi.nl  

 

     Nienke Munting: 

n.munting@wanaziwi.nl 

Alyanne Huisman: 

a.huisman@wanaziwi.nl 

 

 

 

WanaZiwi products sold on the  

Ladies Fair. 

Friday evening 16th  of September it happened. The first 

WanaZiwi products on the market. In Nijeveen a Ladies Fair was 

organized; 19.00 over 100 women arrived at the fair, The 

atmosphere was great! We had a nice stand decorated with the 

pillow covers and scarves that the women had created for this 

first sale. The products were neatly finished and were full of 

artful details, great to see. Nienke and I, Alyanne , were two very 

proud sellers that evening. 

We had new printed business cards and flyers to promote the 

project as well as possible. The women on the fair were very 

excited about the project and the beautifully finished products. 

That is why the products were also sold at breakneck speed. All in 

all, the whole evening was very successful. And we look forward 

to any subsequent markets that will follow! 

 

Bedankt voor het lezen. Heeft u 

opmerkingen, vragen of iets anders 

dat u graag wilt delen met ons, 

reacties zijn van harte welkom. 

Mocht u meer mensen kennen die 

deze nieuwsbrief graag willen 

ontvangen of mocht u deze 

nieuwsbrief niet langer willen 

ontvangen dan kunt u dat mailen 

 

 

New WanaZiwi flyer, in Dutch. 

 

www.wanaziwi.nl, for now only in Dutch. 

Start of construction in Dodoma! 

Occasionally quietly waiting actually gets 

rewarded. It took a while but the municipality 

of Dodoma has approved building our own 

WanaZiwi sewing workshop. Meanwhile, all 

permits are approved and the construction 

can begin. The construction workers are ready 

to go and the required materials can be 

purchased. According to the schedule, it is 

now possible that within about half a year, a 

beautiful WanaZiwi sewing workshop will be 

realized in Dodoma!  
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